
Gene Hill Memorial Scholarship Fund 
 

 

 

Purpose: This fund was established in memory of Gene Hill by his sister.  Mr. Hill graduated 

from Central in 1962 and was a friend of Vice-Principal, James Wallerstedt.  While 

serving in Vietnam, he was killed in action in 1968.  While Gene was at Central, he 

played football and was a member of the JROTC unit. 

 

Criteria: In order to be eligible for the scholarship, you must meet the following:   

 

The students eligible shall be a graduating senior of Central High School who has a 

strong desire to further his/her education. 

 

The student must demonstrate good citizenship and leadership through participating 

in school activities. 

 

The student must have a 2.0 GPA on a 4.0 scale. 

 

The student must not have received a large number of other scholarships. 

 

The student must demonstrate a financial need – though this should be a secondary 

consideration. 

 

The scholarship is selected by a Vice-Principal, Counselor and teacher appointed 

by the Principal. 

 

Guidelines: Scholarships will be awarded on a one-time basis and disbursed in August. 

 

Amount: No less than $200 depending on available funds. 

 

Deadline: March 1 

 

 

Please apply through Scholar-Link: 

 

www.cfnwmo.org 

Community Foundation of Northwest Missouri, Inc. 

Attn:  Scholarships 

1006 W St Maartens Dr, Suite B 

 St Joseph, Missouri  64506 

 
 

 


